
 

Holroyd Parramatta AFL Club  

Seeking Expressions of Interest 

 First Grade Coach 2018 

 Playing or Non-Playing  

 

The Holroyd Parramatta Australian Football Club (The Goannas) is seeking expressions of 

interest for the above position for the 2018 season. 

Our football club is an established and successful community based AFL club in Sydney, 

NSW, located in the demographic heart of the western metropolitan region and based at 

Gipps Road Oval, Greystanes. We have participated in 9 of the last 11 First Grade finals 

series and our facility boasts excellent 300 lux lighting and a large social room. Our 

juniors are a strong and growing force that provide a stream of quality players to our 

young list. We will field a First Grade (currently Division 1), Reserve Grade (currently 

Division 3), Third Grade* and an Under 19s team in 2018. 

Applicants should have a successful playing and/or coaching record and demonstrate a 

passion for the development of individuals, team/club culture and on field success. The 

successful applicant will demonstrate an ability to successfully engage with existing 

lower grades coaching staff, club administrators, sponsors and supporters to facilitate 

the club’s prosperity and the player’s skills development in the context of successful 

game results. The successful applicant will be required to provide strong leadership 

behaviours and provide a positive example to the players across the grades.  

All applications will be received in the strictest confidence. 

Interested persons should contact Robert Mannion on 0403784815 for further 

information regarding this excellent opportunity. They should make written application 

to the Vice President, Administration, Clive Sharp at admin@goannas.com.au by 

Wednesday, October 4th 2017 

 3rds subject to numbers on an annual basis 
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